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Over the past three 
years Trinity Lutheran 
Church, Richmond, 
B.C., and Killarney 
Community Lutheran 
Church, Vancouver, 
equally shared the cost of 
a youth director to serve 
both congregations. The 
youth director hired in 
2020 (and supported by a 
mission grant from LWMLC) is now in the diaconal program 
at Concordia Lutheran Seminary, Edmonton. 

The youth director is involved with several ministry programs 
including a daycare, Sunday school, youth and young adult 
groups, circuit youth retreats, young adult retreats and a youth 
choir. Trinity, Richmond, is located in an area where new 
immigrant families present an exciting opportunity for mission 
outreach. 

This mission grant will provide salary for the youth director.

YOUTH DIRECTOR, 
RICHMOND/VANCOUVER

$27,910

https://lutheranwomen.ca

LET US PRAY
Heavenly Father, bless the 
work that a youth director does 
from daycare to young adults. 
We ask Your blessing on all 
the participants as they grow 
in faith and knowledge of 
You. Be with the congregation 
as they work toward 
independently funding this 
ministry in the future. In Jesus’ 
name. Amen.
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